
Sparsholt PC Minutes 18 September 2014 Annex L Playground 

 

The weekly checks are now being carried out by Charlotte Chadwick. 

 We have to do a risk assessment for the insurers which will be undertaken next year 
at the same time as the annual inspection and by the same person. 

There are two action points – the painting of the fencing and equipment woodwork 
and repair to the goalmouth which require me to obtain 2 further quotations for the 
work and this is currently in hand.  I am finding it hard to find anyo9ne interested in 
quoting for the painting. 

The PC playground reserves are insufficient to cover the likely costs so we will need 
to raise additional funds, hopefully, through a grant from Phil Bailey.  However as the 
goalmouth is on land belonging to WCC and is no strictly speakaing the PC’s 
responsibility I am also planning to seek a contribution from WCC. 

 

NWR 

 


